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24th September 2024 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
We are excited to announce that all of Trent Class will be taking part in the Newquay Netball 
Festival on Wednesday 2nd October 2024. The event is organised by Newquay Sports Network. 
 
The event is being held at Wax (Newquay Sports Centre) from 1.30pm. Members of staff from the 
academy will walk the pupils over to Wax for the start of the event. Unfortunately, due to limitations 
on space, spectators will not be allowed on this occasion.  
 
The event is due to finish at 3pm, so there will be no change to the academy pick up times.  
 
Please complete the below online form to confirm whether your child is available to take part in this 
event: 
 
Click here to provide consent 
 
 
On this day, please can children come into the academy wearing their P.E. kits. 
 
If you have any queries, please contact the academy office. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Craig Hayes 
Executive Headteacher  
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